
ACCESS AND STORAGE OF POLICIES AND 
PROCDURES 

 
We believe that an open access policy is the best way of encouraging participation. 
Parents/Carers are welcome to view the policies and procedures folder, which can 
be accessed and viewed whenever the nursery is open in the reception, or on the 
nursery website. 

All policies and procedures are reviewed annually and amended accordingly to any 
changes in the law or legislation. 
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